
Dear House Rules Committee Members
We Oppose HB2226
This bill would open our elections up to fraudulent voting. The Elections offices in the State of Oregon need to have a pre verified list 
of Qualified Voters prior to the date of elections. This would only open our State for increased fraud in our Election process.
Thank you
Frank Slinger 


